			Safer Internet Day 6th February 2018, separate newsletter to follow advertising events and resources. Download your resources from:  https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018

Online Safety – Parents
At the moment I am being asked to do a lot of parent sessions and 1-2-1 group work. It’s great we are engaging parents around online safety but stats are telling me I am doing more parent sessions than staff awareness sessions which is worrying. If you have concerns about a child or family and their internet use, please consider the following. 
· Encourage the family to talk about the positives of the internet and gaming, and also talk about the negatives. 
· The children or child is to come up with some technology rules and the child or children also sets the consequences. Children are more likely to buy into the rules if they set them. 
· Download for free the family agreement from Childnet International and the school can support the family with this. 
· http://www.childnet.com/resources/family-agreement 
· Don’t forget, blocking and removing devices could cause or increase secretive behaviour. 
Online Safety Newsletter
January 2018
Welcome Back
I hope you all had a nice and relaxing Christmas break. Due to a busy schedule it’s been a while since I last did a newsletter and as always lots has being going on in terms of online safety. 
It was great to see so many schools at the UK Safer Internet Live event in December. I thought it was a really good event and how important it is to highlight to young people and adults how apps store and sell data. 75% of mobile apps want data and of the course the reason why Instagram is worth so much money is because it sells on data. So it’s worth reminding staff, parents and children to delete free apps if they are not being used. There is no such thing as free.  The Children’s Commissioner in September published some fact sheets and teaching resources making it easier for young people to understand what they are signing up to. Below is a few examples from their Snapchat resource. 
While you use Snapchat we collect the following data: 
· What you search 
· The filters you use 
· All your contacts in your phonebook, unless you tell them not to
· Where you are 
· Who you interact with 
Have a look at the resource below: 
https://www.tes.com/teaching-resources/blog/digital-citizenship-young-peoples-rights-social-media
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We have made the online safety bookings a lot easier for schools and organisations. We have re vamped the online safety web page on the county councils website and updated the costings. If you would like to book an online safety session then please email e-safety@northamptonshire.gov.uk. You can also check out our web page about bullying and online safety  

If a young person spends more than 2 hours a day on social media they are more likely to report poor mental health 
 
A young person takes 12 selfies on average before picking the right one 
8 out of 10 of us sleep within a metre of our mobile phone
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